
 

 

22nd January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Wonderdome Planetarium Workshop 
 

As part of our history topic next half term, which asks the question ‘What should we build Neil 

Armstrong’s rocket out of?’, a mobile planetarium will be coming into school on Monday 16th March.   

 

In our history topic we will be learning about Neil Armstrong and the moon landings.  The planetarium 

will allow children to learn amazing facts about our solar system and beyond, including taking a flying 

visit to and learning information about our incredible neighbouring planets. Is it possible to live on 

them? And what makes Planet Earth so special that life thrives here?  The children will also look closely 

at the moon, our nearest neighbour, and discover how important it is to life on Earth and why the moon 

appears to change shape. They will also find out what it is like to live on a spaceship and enjoy the 

experience of being weightless!  

 

A contribution of £4.60 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive sufficient 

contributions, the workshop may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay online for the 

trip via Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a barcode, 

which you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for Pupil 

Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school, however you will still need to give consent 

via Parent Pay for your child to go on the trip.  

 

Kind regards, 

Hayley Craven, Sian Rice, Chelsey Daley and Leanne Eldridge 

Year 1 Teachers 


